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I wholeheartedly approve this bill. Homelessness is a serious, serious problem and 

must be recognized for what it is. It's an array of those with mental and medical 

health issues, which includes addiction, domestic violence and those who have been 

marginalized. I am two paychecks away from homelessness as so many of us are. 

With the federal government cutting and slashing indiscriminately, we need our state 

to take the leadership reins and move this forward. Not a day goes by where I'm not 

proud to say I'm a born and raised Oregonian. Let's keep on keeping on. 

 

Thank you, 

Kathy Anderson Peoples 


